

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

22 March 2018

To: Parents / Carers of Rosen Class

Dear Parents / Carers

There has been a report of suspected threadworms in Rosen class, which is contagious.

Threadworms (pinworms) are tiny worms in your poo. They look like pieces of thread or rice. They are common in children and spread easily. You can treat them without seeing your GP. You need to:

- Wash hands and scrub under fingernails particularly before eating, after using the toilet or changing nappies
- Encourage children to wash hands regularly
- Bathe or shower every morning
- Rinse toothbrushes before using them
- Keep fingernails short
- Wash sleepwear, sheets, towels and soft toys (at normal temperature).

More information can be found on the NHS website: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/

A deep clean of the classroom has been arranged.

haron Glores.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Glover











